
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Tuesday 18th October 2022 

School Council 

Congratulations to the following children who have been elected to the 
school council this year. 
Sophie and Luca in 6M 
Bailey and Olivia in 6W 

Ava and Riley in 5C 
Enzo and Scarlett in 5W 

Harvey and Ruby in 3/4W 
Adara and Archie in 3/4S 
Tommy and Lily in 3/4SB 

Harvest Festival and Donations 

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 20th October at St. Aiden’s 
church. This will be for parents and carers of children in year one and year two. 

The performance will start at 1:30pm; please arrive by 1:25pm.  

Any Harvest donations will be gratefully received in school.                        

Please send these into school for Thursday 20th October.  

All food will this year be donated to the homeless charity,  

Ladled with Love.  

House Captains 

The following children have been elected as House Captains this year. Well done! 

Johnson - Bella and Charlie 
Needler - Kayden and Eva 
Sullivan - Amelia and Luke 

Wilberforce - Theo and Phoebe 



Upcoming Events 

Thursday 20th October:  Harvest Festival (Y1 & Y2 at St. Aiden’s) 

Friday 14th October:   Last day of this half term  

Monday 31st October:  School re-opens after half term break 

Wednesday 9th November: Class 1/2PR trip to Tophill Low 

Wednesday 10th November: Class 1/2H trip to Tophill Low 

Monday 14th November: Anti-Bullying Week 

Wednesday16th November: Class 1/2B trip to Tophill Low 

Friday 18th November:  Children in Need Day 

Friday 2nd December:  Christmas Fair 

Thursday 8th December:  Early Years Nativity (performance at St. Aiden’s) 

Tuesday 13th December:  Whole School Carol Performance 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 15th December: Magic Carpet Theatre 

Friday 16th December:  Christmas Jumper Day, Talent Show & last day 

Wednesday 4th January: School re-opens for spring term 

Jewellery 

Please can we remind you all about the rules on jewellery. On health and safety 
grounds, children are not allowed to wear jewellery in school. The only exceptions 
to this rule are watches and stud earrings in pierced ears. Children can only wear 
these if they can remove them themselves, during PE and games, or cover them 

with a plaster to prevent them from causing any injuries. Thank you. 

Fairshare 

Ms Jackson is running Fareshare again this year. It is incredibly good value 
costing just £1 for a bag of 8 items. A text message will be sent out to you the 
day before with information regarding pick up time. If you have any queries, 

please contact Ms Jackson, who is on the main gate most mornings. 


